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Announcing the Fulbright Foreign Student Program  for 202 5-20 26 

 
 

The U.S. Office of Palestinian Affairs is pleased to announce the opening of the Fulbright Foreign 
Student Program competition for 202

 
 
The Fulbright Foreign Student Program brings Palestinian  graduate students, early -career 
professionals, and artists to conduct research and study in the United States.  The award includes 
funding for tuition and required fees ;ed fees

most fields of study, including the 


